Occupational Health Service and Infection Control Reminder to all MGH employees, volunteers and affiliated non-employees

It is important to the hospital’s infection prevention and control program that all employees, volunteers and affiliated non-employees report to the Occupational Health Service if they have symptoms of, or have been exposed to, an infectious illness/disease.  The hospital is required to keep a log of these incidents for individuals in these groups.    We would like to remind you that it is mandatory to call the Occupational Health Service (x6-2217) if you have:

1. Skin lesions and/or rash, especially if lesions are weeping or fever is present

2. Non-intact skin or dermatitis

3. Conjunctivitis or “pink eye”

4. Diarrheal illness

5. Cough of more than two weeks (unless explained by a non-infectious disease).  Prolonged cough may be a symptom of tuberculosis or Pertussis. 

6. New onset of jaundice

7. Exposure to chickenpox, TB or other contagious condition

8. Diagnosis of a communicable disease by the employee’s primary care provider. These conditions include but are not limited to measles, chickenpox, scabies, lice, TB, impetigo, mumps, streptococcal pharyngitis, staphylococcal skin infections, and influenza.

Your cooperation with this requirement is important even if you work in a job or work area that does not involve patient care.  Often, a phone call is all that is needed to fulfill this requirement.  

Please post this information for employees who do not have access to e-mail. 

Thank you for your cooperation.

_________________________________

From: Broadcast MGH 
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 3:41 PM
To: All User MGH
Subject: Occupational Health Service and Infection Control Reminder 
